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DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING
Ref.: AIKTC/SoET/EE/2023/04

Dear Students,

We would like to inform you that the project review presentation is scheduled on 6
September 2023, Please be advised that the project review presentation is a critical
component of your coursework, and attendance is mandatory,

To ensure a successful presentation, we recommend you prepare adequately by
rehearsing your content, reviewing your research, and rehearsing your delivery.
Additionally, please ensure that any visual aids or supporting documentation are in
order,

During the presentation, you will have a 10-minute time slot to showcase your project
ideas. You can outline the topics and domain. After your presentation, there will be a
interaction session where you can address any queries or concerns. Remember to bring
any necessary materials or equipment you may need for your presentation, including
laptops, project samples, or props. Dress professionally and arrive early to set up and
familiarize yourself with the presentation space.

The details of the Project Review Presentation are as follows:

Date: 06 September 2023
Time: 02 PM
Venue: Project Lab




